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This bill is an infringement on 2A rights. Nowhere does it state anything about “ghost 

guns”. The reason this bill is being presented makes it appear that the supporters 

care about safety, and registering firearms. YET THERE IS NO GUN REGISTRY, 

deeming this bill useless. The punishments are extreme, to say the least. In a state 

where small amount of heroin, and meth are legal, which has increased violence, 

creating a much less safe state, we’re being asked not to defend ourselves against 

the threats brought to us by the Democratic Party. Vote no, it’s dangerous, and an 

infringement on the constitutional rights of every American citizen.  


